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Bilingual Testing for Department Members 

The Department of Human Resources conducts bilingual testing in Spanish, Chinese, Russian, 
and Tagalog. Sworn members and non-sworn members who wish to take the examination must 
submit an email to Katherine Valmore (Katherine.Valmoresfgov.org) of Staff Services. Please 
include your name, Civil Service Classification, star number if applicable, station or unit of 
assignment, and daytime telephone number. Members must specify the language in which they 
want to be tested. Members testing in Chinese must indicate the dialect. 

Request for bilingual testing can be submitted at any time, there is no deadline. 

Members will be notified regarding the examination date, time and location. 

Members may conduct the testing on duty with the approval from their platoon commander 
and/or supervisor. 

Questions should be directed to Katherine Valmore of the Personnel Unit at (415) 837-7377. 
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